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Blithe Spirit: expect the unexpected
by Wendy Fischer

"Hilariously funny,

brilliant, clever and about as

cockeyed as a play can be and

still stay on the stage!" These

are a few words used to

describe Noel Coward's

smash farcical comedy hit,

Blithe.Spirit, being presented

by the Meredith College

Players at 8:00 p.m.,

February 19-21 in Jones

Auditorium.

According to the director,

Phyllis Thompson-Busby, the

original drawing-room

comedy of three acts is being

revised into two acts with

some cutting to facilitate the

flow of the play. The theme of

t h i s .ent'e r;t a. i n.i n g ,

sophisticated farce is merely,

"to always expect the

unexpected." A repeated

stage hit in London and on
(Continued on Page 8)

Scenes from

"Blithe Spirit"

More pictures on Pages 6 and 7, and article on Page 8.

Ten announced as outstanding seniors
The following Seniors

have been chosen by the Class
of 1981 as "Outstanding
Seniors." These girls are
chosen on the basis of their
contributions to the "Meredith
Community" and the class
itself. All members of the

' class were eligible for
nomination except those

-twenty-three seniors selected

as Who's Who Among
American Colleges and
Universities.

The girls are Karen
Carpenter, Tammy Cherry,
Ann Cook, Sharon Farrior,
Cecilia Foushee, Mollie
McLeod, Beth Monk, Gayle
Nichols, Jill Paget, and E. K.
Robbins.
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Circulation
changed

Beginning February 25, the TWIG will no longer be delivered
door to door to students on campus. Instead, students may pick up
the TWIG in Cate Center or in the main parlor of their residence
hall. TWIGs will continue to be delivered to faculty, staff, and
administration as in the past.

The new circulation policy is on a trial basis only. The TWIG
is trying to devleop a more efficient way to manage circulation
and encourages suggestions from students. Students are asked to
fill out the form on Page 4 in the next few weeks and return it to
the TWIG Office on 2nd Cate or to 118 Heilman in order to help the
staff serve the Meredith community more effectively.
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